Baldwins Gate CE (VC) Primary School

‘Mobile Phone Technology’ Policy 2012

· While we fully acknowledge a parent’s right to allow their child to bring a mobile phone to school, Baldwins Gate Primary School discourages pupils from bringing mobile phones to school.

· If pupils bring a mobile phone to school they will be expected to hand it to the class teacher for the duration of the school day. The phone will be labelled and kept in the school office.  The phone must be collected from the office at the end of the day.
· The mobile phone should be switched off during the day unless there is an emergency situation and the headteacher has received a written request from the parent or carer.
· If a pupil is found taking photographs or video footage using a mobile phone of either pupils or teachers this will be regarded as a serious offence and appropriate action will be taken.  The phone will be returned to the pupil when the images have been removed by the pupil in the presence of a member of staff.  Parents will be informed.  

· The school accepts no responsibility for the loss or damage to mobile phones which are brought into school or school grounds.

· If a pupil needs to contact their parents they will be allowed to use the school phone.  If parents need to contact children urgently they should phone the school office and a message will be relayed promptly.  

· Mobile phones should not be taken on school excursions.  Staff will take mobiles for emergency situations.  

